
  

  

 

Hello & Welcome to the May 2022 E-

Newsletter 

 

 

A very  warm  welcome  to our  newest  plot  holders!  

Welcome to our newest plot holders, Patricia on 71A, Meera and her family 

on 82C & 83C, Helen & Sam on 34B & 34C and Miles & Malagonata on 51B 

& C, happy allotmenting. 

 



 

 

Maintenance  Day 

The next Maintenance Morning will be on Sunday 29th May 10:30 -12:30. We 

would also like to combine this with a seed or seedling swap. So, if you have 

any spare seeds which you will not be using, or an excess of any type of 

baby plants please bring them along to share with other plot holders. 

If you canôt come along but have anything to donate, please contact us 

at JAACommittee@gmail.com 

 

A huge thank you for the fantastic turnout of volunteers on 24th April. It was a 

super morning, with a happy band of helpers and we got an amazing number 

of jobs done. Many hands certainly do make light work! (see photos below). 

A special thank you to Simon Crawford, who is currently doing the vast 

majority of the site mowing between maintenance days. It is very much 

appreciated.  
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New Tool  

We have purchased a fence post driver, this is to help hammer fence posts into 

the soil, it  is very heavy, however, it  is free to use for everyone, if you wish to 

borrow  it  please email the committee jaacommittee@gmail.com 
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